
WRDSB CONTINUING EDUCATION

The Waterloo Region District School Board is currently 
accepting registrations for the International and Indigenous 
Languages Program (IILP)

The IILP provides opportunities for students to learn a language on Saturday 
mornings at the elementary or secondary school (credit course) level.

Programs - September 2024 - June 2025

Elementary
Classes are in-person on Saturday mornings from 9 to 11:30 a.m. and start on September 
28, 2024.

Secondary
Classes are offered virtually on Saturday mornings from 8:45 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. and 
begin on September 14, 2024. In order to participate in a virtual program, students will 
need to have access to a digital device and the internet.

Registration is now open for the following programs

International students or out-of-province students may be required to submit fees to the WRDSB. If 
you are currently a fee-paying international student in your day school, please contact the WRDSB 
Enrolment/International Student Intake Officer at 519-570-0003 x 4350.

Please visit the Continuing 
Education Website to Register

Space is limited. Please register early! Please complete one 
registration form for each student. For more information contact 
Continuing Education 519-885-0800.

School locations for language classes are to be determined.

wrdsb.social/IILP

Language classes will be offered subject to sufficient enrolment and staff availability. All 
registrants will be contacted once their application has been accepted and processed.
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